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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Year 1 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Rafi     Class 1: Jude     Class 2: Mila      

Class 3: Hugh      Class 4: Georgia    Class 5: Freddie 

Class 6: Guy     Class 7: Alex     Class 8: Violet     Class 9:  Nell 

    Class 10: Olivia     Class 11: Max     Class 12: Mia      

Class 13: Jacob    Class 14: Harriet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done to them all! 

Christmas Performances 

Our first performance of the festive season took place this     
afternoon. A huge well done to our Year 5s for their fantastic  

performance of ‘Tinsel and Teatowels’ today! 

We look forward to welcoming you to the performances for other 
year groups over the next two weeks. A reminder of our future 

performance dates are below:  

10th December– Year 4 Christmas performance (2pm)  

11th December- Year 3 Christmas performance (2pm)  

12th December– Early Years Christmas performances (10am and 

2.15pm)  

13th December- Year 1 Christmas performance (2.15pm)  

16th December– Year 2 Christmas performance (2pm)  

17th December- Year 6 Christmas performance (2pm)  

Like all schools, parking can be a bit of an issue for us when we 
have events on, especially on days when we have buses for clubs. 

If you are able to walk to the performances, we would be        
extremely grateful if you could leave your car at home. 

Mayor’s Carol Service 

Last week, our Key Stage 2 choir were invited to perform at the 
Mayor’s Carol Service in Stockton. The children sang beautifully and 
represented our school brilliantly. The choir are looking forward to 

performing at other local festive events in the coming weeks. 

Christmas Dinner and Parties 

Christmas parties for all year groups will take place Wednesday 
18th December. Children are welcome to come into school     

wearing their party clothes or Christmas outfits rather than their 
usual school uniform. 

As mentioned on our newsletter last week, our Christmas            
jumper day will now take place on the last day of term. 

After School Clubs and Tea Club - Friday 20th December 

There will be no after school clubs on Friday 20th December.   

Tea Club will close at 5pm on that day, rather than 6pm. 

Swimming 

This week is the final week of swimming for 2024. Class 8 will 
resume lessons on Tuesday 7th January 2024. 

Year 4 Snappy Christmas 

Children in Year 4 will be taking part in Tees Valley Music’s Snappy 
Christmas Event at Thornaby Pavilion on Thursday 12th            

December. A letter was sent home about this a few weeks ago, 
which included information for parents about purchasing tickets. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Raffle 

It's the last chance this week to enter this year's Christmas Raffle 
before our draw, which takes place on Wednesday 

18th December. A tremendous thank you to everyone who has 
already bought tickets. 

We have attached a reminder of our amazing prizes that have 
been generously donated by a number of local businesses, we 

are so grateful for their support. 

If you'd like to enter our raffle, spare tickets can be collected 
from the school office or at the Nativity performances across 

school this week.  

Please return all ticket stubs and money to the school office by 
Friday 13th December. 

Asda Cashpot for Schools 

We would like to thank everyone who supported the Cashpot for 
Schools via the Asda rewards app. With your help we raised 

£393.08 for our school. Funds raised will be received early 2025, 
we will share further details after Christmas. 

Year 6 Speed Stacking Club 

Unfortunately, Year 6 Speed Stacking Club is cancelled on Friday. 
Tea Club is available for those who need it. 

Christmas Pantomime 

As mentioned on last week’s newsletter, children in Years 1-6 
have the very exciting opportunity to see the pantomime Jack 
and the Beanstalk next Thursday 19th December - very kindly 

donated by some of our parents, Mr and Mrs Johal. They will be 
transported to Sunderland Live Arena via coach on the morning 

and will arrive back to school for 1pm.  
 

As a result of our arrival back to school being later than our usual 
lunch times, children will need a packed lunch on this day to eat 

on their return to school.   
 

If you require a packed lunch to be provided by school, please 
complete the form using the link before no later than          

Thursday 12th December.  
 

If your child will be bringing in their own packed lunch, you do 
not need to complete a form.  

 
https://forms.gle/FiNTwRNGxcXVsRr8A  

https://forms.gle/FiNTwRNGxcXVsRr8A

